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iCash Payment Systems Limited 02 – Panel Application Withdrawn 

The Panel has consented to a request by iCash Payment Systems Limited to 
withdraw its re-submitted application to the Panel dated 19 August 2013 in relation 
to its affairs (see TP13/36).  The application was re-submitted following the outcome 
of the recent NSW Supreme Court proceedings involving iCash. 

On 14 August 2013, the Panel consented to iCash withdrawing its first application, 
noting that iCash was entitled to re-submit its application should it consider it 
appropriate to do so (see TP13/35).  The re-submitted application and the first 
application concern substantially the same matters. 

iCash’s request to withdraw its application was made on the basis that it was able to 
resolve the issues relating to (among other things) a requisition to change iCash’s 
board, as described in its announcement today.  The Panel is satisfied that it is not 
against the public interest to consent to iCash withdrawing its application. 

The sitting Panel appointed to consider this matter was Stephen Creese (sitting 
President), Rod Halstead and Anthony Sweetman. 
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